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This planning permission has made not any information available to the public. Changing a bar and restaurant
to a hostel seems impractical, and the lack of information leaves it unclear how this would be done, and what
type of hostel this would be.

There are several serviced apartments and hotels in this part of Kilburn already, and | object on the basis of
lack of information/ transparency.
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